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Newsletter Article Highlights:

Attorneys Christa D. Wittenberg and Grant C. Killoran Featured in Wisconsin Lawyer
The Potential Impact of Post-Valuation Date Events on Gift Tax Valuations
New Year – New Labor and Employment Law Developments Every Employer Should
Know

Firm News:

Attorneys JB Koenings and Erica N. Reib Elected as Shareholders
Congratulations to Our Attorneys Listed in the 2019 Edition of Super Lawyers
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